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 THE               TARP: Carriers please note all the tarp components will be required for this rally, if you 

                                  cannot attend  please make alternative arrangements ASAP. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter JANUARY 2012 

  
 

 

Next Month’s Rally – Tin Can Bay Tourist Park 

Wednesday 15
th

 to Monday20th February 2012 

 

               Tin Can Bay Tourist Park:  54 Trevally Street, Tin Can Bay, Post Code 4580 

email: tcbpark@tpg.com.au 

 

               Facilities: -   Power                              Things to Do: -     Dolphin Feeding 

            Showers & toilets                                         Marina, Fishing & Boating 

                                     Camp Kitchen                                              Country & Sports Club 

                                     Cabins                                                          Markets, 3
rd

 Sat every month                                                 

                                     Swimming Pool                                           IGA Supermarket    

   

DIRECTIONS:-       From Gympie or Maryborough, follow the signs to Tin Can Bay, turn right 

into Trevally Street at the Sandcastle Motel and we are situated on the right hand side before 

the ‘T’ intersection,  just a short stroll from the waterfront. 

 

 

Dog Friendly Venue 

Tin Can Bay Toursit Park 
Managers Christine & Ian 

Stevens   (Office open 8am 

to 6pm) 

Phone 07 5486 4411         

EMERGENCY DETAILS -FIRE OR MEDICAL   

To seek urgent help, continual quick short blasts of a 

whistle or car horn (3 seconds on/off). Upon hearing this 

members are requested to proceed in an orderly manner 

to the site of the whistle or car horn bringing with them 

mobile phone, fire extinguisher, water bucket, fire 

blanket, torch and first aid kit 

POST CODE - 4580 

mailto:tcbpark@tpg.com.au


2 

 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 The Apple Turnover Report 

 

\No Report this month, John is still recovering from his holiday feasting. 

 

 
 

 

 

          
 

 

   ROVING REPORT 
 

Our first event for the year went off with a snag and we combined this with bread and onions for a great lunch 

shared with club members and a group of visitors, who we hope, will become club members and friends.  A 

great day was had by all and all I can say is come on Tin Can Bay. 

 

Debbie 

ACTIVITIES ROSTER 2011 

 
FEB 2012 –J&P Crowe/G.Gibson 
DINNER AT TIN CAN BAY COUNTRY CLUB 
Courtesy bus available 
MAR 2012 - 
 

 
 
 

 

PRESIDENTS REPORT 

 

Happy New Year to you all.  I hope that is a good year for you.  If the year has not started well then I hope it 

improves quickly!   

 

It was great to see all of the happy faces at the picnic, including a good number of visitors, too many to list.  

There were even a few who we saw at Mudjimba and the Christmas party and they came back, which is a 

good sign of some new members in the coming months.  The weather was good and the cooks were great, 

thanks Kurt and Mike.  We even had an old friend there, the old tarp which turned out to be very handy.  

Thank you to those who helped erect it and pull it down.  It seems so small now. How did we ever fit under 

there? 

 

A big thank you to Dave Smith, he has offered to take on the role of Rally Coordinator position.  As there 

were no other people interested at this time, the committee will meet shortly to sort out the formalities of 

appointing Dave to the casual vacancy.  Debbie will be helping Dave out and Eric will continue to assist.  If 

you think you can assist then let Dave know.  

 

Our new newsletter editor is Debbie Howard, who will be requesting different people to be roving reporters.  

Please help out if you are asked and also offer to assist where you can.  

 

We start off our rally calendar for 2012 at Tin Can Bay. See you there. 

 

Cheers 

 

Les 
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January Picnic in the park. 

 

 

 * Dog Friendly 

 

2012 CALENDAR 

 

FEBRUARY-booked  

Tin Can Bay T/Park 

Ph 5486 4411 

MARCH-booked  

Canungra s/grounds 

Ph 5543 5904 

APRIL- Booked  

Nambour s/grounds 

Contact, Leigh  

FLorence 

MAY-booked  

Lake Macdonald 

Ph 5442 5285 

JUNE- booked  

Imbil, Borumba Deer 

Park 

Ph 5484 5196 

 

JULY- booked  

Nanango C&M Park 

Ph 4163 2322 

AUGUST-booked  

Rathdowney s/grounds 

Ph 5544 1195 

SEPTEMBER-  

State Rally-Beaudesert 

OCTOBER-booked  

Kenilworth s/grounds 

Ph 5446 0131 

NOVEMBER- booked

 
Crow’s Nest C/Park 

Ph 4698 1269 

 

DECEMBER- 

No Rally 

(Xmas Lunch) 

 

  SECRETARY’S REPORT 
 

Hi Everyone, 

Since becoming Secretary, there have been times when I have felt like 

this, but after some phone calls and emails to Les and Bev I am getting 

there. 

 

Our first activity for the year, Picnic in the Park at Brighton was very 

enjoyable. It was great barbecue weather, lovely catching up with 

everyone again and also meeting our new visitors.   

 

Thank you to those who helped out on the day.  Looking forward to 

seeing everyone at Tin Can Bay next month.. 

 

Everyone take care 

 

Cheers 

 

Elaine. 

RAFFLE ROSTER (prize value $20.00+ tickets) 

JAN 2012 - Committee 

FEB 2012 - Peter & June Crowe 

MAR 2012 – Mary Huxley 

  

If you are unable to attend your nominated rally please 

get in touch with the next member on the raffle list. 

Should you be unable to find a replacement from this 

list, contact the Secretary  

  

TREASURER’S REPORT 

 

Thank you to everyone for making our Picnic a good one on Saturday, especially 

having so many new visitors attending. It was good to see everyone after our 

short break. 

 

A big thank you to who supported our raffle.  We raised $135.00, I think this is a 

record. 

  

Thankyou Alan & Lorraine for organising it, Ron & Chris Vasyli were the lucky 

winners, although Ron took his time at folding & placing his tickets on the top of 

the pile.  Although Lorraine shook the container well, he still managed to win. 

LUCK was on his side that day. 

  

Hope to see you all at Tin Can Bay next month. 

Mr Mac says hello.     \ 

 

 Vicki 
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Log Book Servicing  Brakes &Suspension 

EFT Tuning & Repairs 

Air Conditioning   Fleet Care 

 

Strathpine 3205 5311 Northlakes 3491 8222 
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           ACTIVITY REPORT 
      

The activity we have arranged for Tin Can Bay will be dinner at the Country Club .  

Saturday is two for one steak night. The' hot rock' meal is available. Courtesy bus operates 

Wednesday through to Sunday. 

 

Regards, Gay, June & Peter. 

 

 

 

 

 

         

  RALLY CO-ORDINATORS REPORT 

 

No report this month.  Congratulations Dave. 

 
 

REMINDER 

Members are expected to wear their Club Shirts at “Official” 

Club gatherings and any other designated Club 

Activities, gatherings or functions as stated by the Committee. 

Only the officially sanctioned shirt is acceptable as stated  

by the Committee. 
 

Saturday is official Club rally day (Club shirt day) 

     CLUB SHOP 

 
MENS SHIRTS SIZES ‘L’ & ‘XL’ $ 33.00 EACH 

WOMENS SHIRTS SIZE 14, 16     $ 33.00 EACH 

CAPS                                                  $ 18.00 EACH 

CLUB STICKERS                            $   5.00 EACH 

FLAGS , 2 ONLY              $   6.00 EACH 
VAN FLAG HOLDERS                   $   5.00 EACH 

TOWBAR HITCH HANDLES        $ 10.00 EACH 

TENT PEG PULLERS                     $   5.00 EACH 

GOSSIP LINE  

We were all sensible and well behaved over the holiday season. 
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A note from the Editor 

 

As this is my first newsletter please excuse any mistakes and omissions.  As I am new to this position, please help 

me when I need roving reporters and input from you all.  This is your newsletter and I am only the editor not the 

journalist.  I would also like to thank June for all the information she gave me, this made my first Newsletter so 

much eaiser. 

 

Debbie  

 

 
The contents of this document are intended for the original club recipients and must not be on forwarded without the permission of the Author.  

None of the contents of this newsletter necessarily states the views of the Peninsula Caravan Club Inc or that of the editor unless otherwise stated. 
   

 

 

                  

COMMITTEE/SUBCOMMITTEECONTACT DETAILS 

Email address:  peninsulacaravanclub@gmail.com 

    

 

 Position                     Name                      Phone           Mobile                   Email address 

President Les Brearley 32690396 0429340042(B) lesbernie@bigpond.com 

Vice President John Hunter 32055432 0421222346(H) jhgnhunter@optusnet.com.au 

Secretary Elaine Sutherland 3314 0560 0419 715 812 Laneys1@optusnet.com.au 

Treasurer Vicki Mackenzie 3204 0705 0417 253 786 v_mac52@hotmail.com 

Rally Co-ord. David Smith 3888 1683 0418 884 187 Debdave7@tpg.com.au 

NewsletterEditor Debbie Howard  0402 940 898 alldeb.howard@gmail.com 

     

 

February 

                    
 

BIRTHDAYS  ANNIVERSARYS 

 

    18
th

 John and Vicki 

    25
th

 Allan and Debbie 
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